Data Protection

Don Valley Healthcare comply with all statutory requirements under The Data Protection Act 2018.
We need to hold personal information about you on our computer systems and in paper records to help us to look after your health needs, and your doctor is responsible for their accuracy and safe-keeping. 
Please help to keep your record up to date by informing us of any changes to your circumstances.
Doctors and staff in the practice have access to your medical records to enable them to do their jobs. From time-to-time information may be shared with others involved in your care if it is necessary. Anyone with access to your record is properly trained in confidentiality issues and is governed by both legal and contractual duty to keep your details private. 
Don Valley Healthcare comply with all statutory requirements under The Data Protection Act 2018.


